
With rapidly changing information related to the COVID-19 pandemic we 
are diligently trying to assess cost impacts for current and future estimates. 
There are factors that may increase cost and others that may decrease cost. 
While the whole picture has not come entirely into focus just yet, some 
patterns are beginning to emerge. We are connecting with hundreds of subs 
and suppliers each week through a strong workbook of pre-construction 
and bidding opportunities, as well as on-going project procurement for 
which we are awarding 30-40 contracts per week.  We expect to learn a lot 
in April and May and will provide updates along the way.

EXPECTATIONS

Our expectation is that the next few months will be turbulent, fueled by 
uncertainty at all levels of our industry. We therefore expect inconsistency 
related to cost, with some projects experiencing cost increases while 




